
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Baby Bees         
We will be creating Valentine’s Day craft this week and enjoying lots of 

Valentine themed sensory! We will be spending as much time as possible 

outside so please ensure your child has appropriate outdoor wear. 

Turtle Toddlers 
This week we will be celebrating Valentine’s and continuing our Olympics 

celebrations and crafts. The children have also been lucky enough to be 

cooking with Claire, hopefully the creations will make it home before 

they are snuck into tummies! 
 

Preschool Penguins 

This week is Random Acts of Kindness Week! We will be looking out for all 

the kind acts we see our fellow Penguins and Turtles do and celebrating all 

the lovely things we can do for each other. What acts of kindness have you 

seen lately?  

General News 

A reminder that this Friday 18th February, we will be closed for an INSET day. This is 

in line with the Infant and Junior schools, so the Wrap Club will be closed at those sites 

as well. 

This week we are celebrating 
Theo for being such a kind friend! 

Alina for being adventurous and trying 

new foods with Sam! 

Sebby for being caring to another baby! 

Happy Birthday!  

Leah 

 

  

 

Phone: 07576 275937 

Email: admin@denmeaddaycare.com 

Enquiries: info@denmeaddaycare.com  

Address: Ashling Pavilion, King George’s Field, Denmead, Waterlooville PO7 6LA 
 

Contact Us 
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